






















From: kristi_smith@nps.gov on behalf of BUFF Superintendent, NPS
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: Kevin Cheri; Laura Miller
Subject: Comments C&H Hog Farm Draft Permit - BUFF
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 3:46:39 PM
Attachments: Comments ADEQ C&H Water Draft Permit031617.pdf

Please see attachment.

Kris Smith
Executive Assistant
Buffalo National River
National Park Service
402 North Walnut, Suite 136
Harrison, AR 72601
Ph: 870.365.2732 Fax: 870.365.2701
buff_superintendent@nps.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.
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